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Dear Colleagues, 

 

On behalf of the European Council of Civil Engineers (ECCE), I 

would like to invite you to the 59th ECCE General Meeting that will 

be held on 31st May 2014, at the Courtyard Marriott Hotel, in 

Tbilisi, Georgia hosted by the Georgian Society of Civil Engineers 

(GSCE). The 59th ECCE General Meeting will be combined with 

the International Conference “Seismic design and rehabilitation of 

buildings” that will be held on 29th – 30th May 2014, co-organized 

by ECCE, GSCE, World Council of Civil Engineers (WCCE) and the 

Ministry of Regional Development and Infrastructure of Georgia. 

 

Please find enclosed the Agenda of the 59th ECCE General 

Meeting, the preliminary Agenda for the International Conference 

“Seismic design and rehabilitation of buildings”, the registration 

form for the Meeting and Conference as well as the hotel 

registration form.  

 

We look forward to welcoming you in Tbilisi, Georgia.    

 

 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 
 

Prof. Fernando Branco 

ECCE President 

 

 

 

Lisbon, 26.02.2014 

mailto:ecce_sps@otenet.gr
http://www.ecceengineers.eu/

